
 
 

 
 

RoHS POLICY 
 

 
The Restriction of Hazardous Substances (RoHS) Directive (2011/65/EU) sets maximum 
acceptable levels of 6 substances within the composition of the product – lead, cadmium, 
mercury, hexavalent chromium and both polybrominated biphenyl (PBB) and  
polybrominated diphenyl ether (PBDE) flame retardants - in all electrical and electronic 
products, and their component parts, placed on the market after 1st July 2006, with 
certain exceptions.  

Allfix Limited believe the RoHS Regulations and the policies the company have adopted 
provide an excellent way to strengthen relationships with our customers and to ensure 
the safer use of the products we distribute. 

As a responsible distributor, supplying to our customers a range of electrical products, 
compliance of the components we supply is ensured during the buying process and if 
required, Allfix Limited will send confirmation of the current status.   

Our ISO:9001:2008 certified Quality Management System is formatted to ensure that in 
those instances where a customer informs the company, in writing, of their need to 
receive goods that are RoHS compliant, systems are in place at the order 
processing/contract review stage to ensure such items are compliant. 

Allfix Limited is not in the position to give legally binding information and any information 
you receive is what the supplier has provided to us. As such, we cannot accept liability 
for financial losses (indemnity, loss of profit) or civil penalties caused by official ruling.  

This policy will be regularly reviewed by the Directors and amended and updated as and 
when necessary.   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Martin Wild – Safety & Quality Director 

 

 
 


